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MARK PESTRELLA, Director 

 

ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO: 

P.O. BOX 1460 

ALHAMBRA, CALIFORNIA 91802-1460 

IN REPLY PLEASE 

REFER TO FILE: BRC-1 
  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – ADDENDUM NO. 2 
ARMED AND UNARMED SECURITY SERVICES FOR PUBLIC WORKS 
HEADQUARTERS COMPLEX (BRC0000344) 
 
Please note that the deadline for proposal submission is extended to 
Tuesday, November 29, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.    
   
All addenda and informational updates will be posted at 
https://pw.lacounty.gov/brcd/servicecontracts/.  Please check the website frequently for 
any changes to this solicitation.   
 
Important Notice:  The deadline to submit written questions for a response has 
been extended to Tuesday, November 15, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. 
 
For further clarification, please note below, which was added to the RFP via 
Addendum 1, as Part I, Section 2.B, Proposal Submission:  
 

6. A copy of the bid guarantee must be submitted electronically with the proposal 
and the original bid guarantee must be mailed or submitted to the Cashier's 
Office in the Public Works Headquarters building.  The Cashier’s office is 
located on the Mezzanine Floor, 900 South Fremont Avenue, Alhambra, 
California 91803.  The bid guaranty deadline will not be extended.  Bid 
guarantees are due at the time of proposal submission, which is Tuesday, 
November 29, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.  A corporate surety will be approved by the 
County if they are licensed to transact business as a surety in the State of 
California.  Proposers do not need to provide additional information for the 
approval of a surety company. Please refer to the Notice of Request, page 2, 
No. 3; Part I, Section 1, B.3; Part I, Section 2, A.14, Bid Guaranty; Part I, 
Section 4, D.11; and Form PW-16. 

 
If you have any questions concerning the above information, please contact  
Ms. Victoria Frausto at (626) 300-2652 or vfrausto@pw.lacounty.gov, or Mr. Jairo Flores 
at (626) 458-4069 or jflores@pw.lacounty.gov, Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 
5 p.m. 
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Follow us on Twitter: 

We encourage you to follow us on Twitter @LACoPublicWorks for information on 
Public Works and instant updates on contracting opportunities and solicitations. 

Very truly yours, 

MARK PESTRELLA, PE 
Director of Public Works 

JOSE QUEVEDO, PE 
Assistant Deputy Director 
Business Relations and Contracts Division 
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